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FEDERAL CONSISTENCY REVIEW NOTICE

The Massachusetts Office of Coastal Zone Management  (CZM) Office is reviewing the proposals listed below for consistency with its enforceable program policies.  Project proponents have filed a statement and accompanying information with the CZM Office certifying that their proposal is consistent with these policies.  This information is available for public inspection at the CZM Office.  Written comments may be submitted to the CZM Office within 21 days of the publication date of this Environmental Monitor, or as otherwise noted below.  To submit comments electronically, send an e-mail to alexander.strysky@state.ma.us.  

Anyone having technical questions regarding a particular project should contact the reviewer listed at the end of each notice below.  Anyone having questions regarding the public comment process, or having comments on any project listed below should contact:



Alex Strysky, Project Review Coordinator



Massachusetts Office of Coastal Zone Management 



251 Causeway Street, Suite 900



Boston, MA 02114



617-626-1219


Global Petroleum Corp. of Revere is proposing to renew its NPDES draft permit.  Contact Todd Callaghan.

The Town of Yarmouth is proposing to maintenance dredge the Englewood Channel and Pine Island Entrance Channel, and beach nourish Englewood Beach and other adjacent local beaches.  Contact Truman Henson.

The Nantucket Electric Company is proposing to install a second underground and submarine electric power cable from the Cape Cod mainland, across Nantucket Sound, to the Island of Nantucket.  Contact Truman Henson.

The National Marine Fisheries Service is proposing to adjust trimester quotas for large coastal sharks and small coastal sharks based on over-or under harvests during the previous year, and announce quotas and season opening and closing dates for the second and third trimester seasons of 2005.  Contact Joe Pelczarski.

The U.S. Department of Agriculture is proposing to continue its involvement in the oral rabies vaccination program with state and local agencies in Massachusetts.  The comment period for this project will end on April 5, 2005.  Contact Alex Strysky.
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